
 
 

 

Year 3 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

24TH  January  
 
 

This week we have: 

 Solved scaling problems and worked systematically in Maths. 

 Written our own Stone Age adventure stories. 

 Learnt about the Changes in the Bronze Age and Iron Age. 

  

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Beginning to look at Rocks, Fossils and Soils in Science. 

 Interpreting pictograms and bar charts.  

 Taking part in a range of Sports hall Athletics activities in PE. 
 

Homework 

This week’s homework is to complete 30 minutes of Maths Whizz. The spellings have been sent out on a 

separate piece of paper in the children’s reading records and will be tested next Friday.   
 

Further information and Key Events 

Reminders: 

Class Assembly – The Year 3 class assembly will be on Monday 10th February at 2:30pm.  

 

Swimming – The class will be going swimming every Thursday for the next 8 weeks. Unfortunately this week’s sessions 

was cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances at the Stour Centre. It will resume next Thursday.  

 


